DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
AND ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES
P.O.Box 178 - City Hall
Alexandria, Virginia 22313

alexandriava.gov
Engineering & Design Division
703-746-4045

June 11, 2009

Dear Sir/Madam:

A public meeting will be held on June 24, 2009, at William Ramsay Elementary School
from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. to present the findings of the studies and the draft emergency flood
response plan that the City has developed. City staff will be available to answer your questions.

Please share the information about this meeting with your neighbors. The studies are
posted on the City’s web site at alexandriava. ov/LakeBarcrofiDam. Following the public
meeting, presentation materials will also be posted. If you have any questions, please contact me

or the project manager, Craig Per] at (703) 746-4045, or craig.perl@alexandriava. gov ,

A

Efrily A. Baker, P.E.
Acting Director, T&ES

Singerely,



